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Ho Chi Minh City,  

November 05th, 2024 

 

To: Mr. Tomáš Drastik 

VSB-Technical University of Ostrava, Czech Republic 

DOB: 31.03.2000 

Passport No.: 44250844 

 

 

Dear Mr. Tomáš Drastik, 

 

On behalf of Faculty of Electrical and Electronics Engineering (FEEE) of Ton Duc Thang University 

(TDTU), I am pleased to formally invite you to attend the 1st International Competition on Research and 

Design of Unmanned Aerial Vehicles (UAV) at Ton Duc Thang University. This invitation is effective for 

the period of November 14th, 2024 to November 25th, 2024. 

 

During your time here you will attend the competition as a member of the team Last LIGHT from VSB-

Technical University of Ostrava, and also attend some research exchange activities with students from 

Faculty of Electrical and Electronics Engineering (FEEE), Ton Duc Thang University. 

 

We will also offer accommodation with low cost for your stay during the competition. You will be 

responsible for all expenses during your stay, including traveling and food. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Tran Thanh Phuong  

Vice Dean in charge of FEEE 
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